
 
 

Notice of Proposed Property Tax Increase 
for United Township High School District 30 

 
 

1. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy increase for United Township High 
School District 30 for 2024 will be held on December 9, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at the United 
Township High School Administrative Center boardroom, 1275 Avenue of the Cities, East 
Moline, Illinois. 

 
 Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the taxing district 

may contact Dr. Jay Morrow, Superintendent, at 1275 Avenue of the Cities, East Moline, Illinois, 
or by phone at 309-752-1611. 

 
2. The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended or abated for 2023 were 

$11,096,792. 
 
 The proposed corporate and special purpose property taxes to be levied for 2024 are 

$12,969,954. This represents an 16.9% increase over the previous year. 
 
3. The property taxes extended for debt service and public building commission leases for 2023 

were $1,045,096. 
 
 The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt service and public building commission 

leases for 2024 are $1,039,189. This represents a 0.565% decrease over the previous year. 
 
4. The total property taxes extended or abated for 2023 were $12,141,888. 
 
 The estimated total property taxes to be levied for 2024 are $14,009,143. This represents a 

15.4% increase over the previous year. 
 
 

  


